
 

 
NEW ROCHELLE SPECIAL EDUCATION PTA (SEPTA) 
INVITES YOU TO THE MARCH GENERAL MEETING 

 

The Siblings’ Voice 
An Inside Look at the Siblings of Special Needs Children 

 
Presented by Joan Chess, psychologist, and Meryl Schaffer, social worker, for the 

Mamaroneck School District.   
Joan and Meryl have spent many years working with the siblings of children with 
disabilities. Their presentation will feature video interviews of children and young 

adults sharing their experiences as siblings to special needs children.  This 
workshop is designed to help parents and professionals better understand 

this special family relationship. 
 

 

WHEN:     MONDAY, MARCH 19th 

WHERE:   LINDA E. KELLY THEATER, NEW ROCHELLE  

               HIGH SCHOOL  

TIME:      7:30 PM 
 
SEPTA MEETINGS ALWAYS OFFER A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO NETWORK WITH 
PARENTS AND EDUCATORS IN OUR DISTRICT – HOPE SEE YOU THERE! 

 

www.newrochellesepta.org 


